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Chapter Spotlight:
Alkandre #43 

Los Angeles, CA
Sisters of Alkandre have planned a
year full of activities. In October, they
held their annual Pumpkin sale
where proceeds benefited Damaris
Safe House. At the end of October,
they hosted the District Lodge and
Sisters of Minos #159 for a joint
visitation and workshop in Los
Angeles. On December 15, they will
be holding their annual Christmas
Holiday Party with their Brother
AHEPAns. Proceeds will be benefit
Penelope House and Penelope’s
Place. In April, they will be selling
See’s Candy and proceeds will
benefit both Penelope Centers,
Damaris Safe House, and the
Penelopean Day Care Center in
Athens, Greece. 

On November 16, the Daughters of Penelope celebrated 95
years of Promoting Hellenism, Civic Responsibility, Education,
Philanthropy, and Family & Individual Excellence through
Community Service and Volunteerism. In five years, we will be
celebrating 100 wonderful years of this organization and I look
forward to seeing what is to come for our District. The photo
below is from the 95th Celebration hosted by Eos #1 in District
21. 

Founder’s Day
November 16, 1929

Make sure to submit your 2024
Membership Dues

This is the last month to pay your membership dues for the
year. Please note the number of members paid through 2024
by December 31, 2024 determines the chapter's voting
strength at the Supreme Convention in addition to the district's
rebate from Headquarters. 

Kindly remit 2025 dues between January 2025 and June
2025. Please do not remit 2025 dues before January 1, 2025.

Arizona Joint Visitation on December 7, 2024
2024 Per Capita due to Headquarters by
December 31, 2024
Hyperia #94 Visitation on January 4, 2025
Philia #380 Visitation on February 5, 2025
Midwinter Conference is January 25, 2025 at the
Elks Club in San Bernardino. More information to
come out soon
PDG Carol Stathopoulos’ Testimonial Dinner in
Chandler, AZ on February 8, 2025 
Sisterhood Conference hosted in Spring 2025
District Convention in Northridge, CA in June 2025

Upcoming Key Dates DOP Raffle Tickets
All raffle tickets have been
sent out to all chapters, our
Brother AHEPA chapters, and
other members of the District.
Each ticket is $5 and a book
of 5 tickets is only $20. This
year’s prizes have increased
so make sure to purchase
your ticket(s) today! If you
need more tickets, contact Lt.
Gov. Michele!  


